
 

 

 

Dear Church Family, 

It's been nearly two years since we welcomed the Rev. Janice Cook to join us as our interim Associate Pastor. 

We have all grown to love Jan for her leadership, her beautiful prayers and sermons, and her loving care of our 

congregation. It is necessary, however, to begin the search process for our permanent Associate Pastor. Session 

has voted to formally begin that process. 

We trust that God has great plans for The Village Church. We ask all of you to pray for our church and for the 

Nominating Committee as they find candidates for the Executive Associate Pastor Nominating Committee 

(EAPNC). This process typically takes about a year to accomplish and the San Diego Presbytery will support us 

throughout. There will be regular communication with the congregation as we move through this important 

season. 

Jan plans to be with us throughout the transition, so we will continue to enjoy fellowship with her. We have put 

together some FAQs that answer questions about the upcoming process. Feel free to contact us through the 

church office if you would like additional information. 

We are eager to see everyone at a Congregational Meeting that will be held once the Nominating Committee 

has identified candidates for the EAPNC. Please watch for the announcement of this meeting. 

Sincerely, 

The Session of the Village Community Presbyterian Church 

Tony Cason, Bob Dauner, Michael Dyer, Bob Frey, Jason Karches, Nicola Kelly, Kathleen Loftman, Francie 

Murphy, Mary Procter, Geri Tayler, Christie Wilson, Gena Wilson, and Laura Metzger (Clerk of Session) 


